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21st July 2025 

Dear Families 

 

Residential Trip for Puffins to Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre 

Dates and costs confirmed 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have secured the dates of Wednesday 17th 

June through to Friday 19th June for camp next year. These dates in mid-June should 

give us a great opportunity to experience all the activities that Porthpean Outdoor 

Activity Centre has to offer at their best. 

We are also pleased to advise that we have been able to reduce the total cost of 

camp to £215. We believe this represents good value as it covers accommodation, 

food, transport and many exciting activities.  

This is a fantastic opportunity which works to its fullest with the support and involvement 

of the whole class.  

If you have any concerns regarding the trip or the financial commitment, please do 

not hesitate to come and talk to us. 

 

Best regards  

The St Levan Team 


